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Dear Parents and Carers, 

After Easter our new topic for the interest table will be ‘Our Pets’. We would love your children to join in by bringing in a picture of their pet or, if you don’t have a pet, a picture of their favourite animal. 
We will be talking about the different types of animals our friends have at home, their size and colour, what they like to eat and how we look after them.

If you send any pictures into preschool, please write the name of your child and your pet’s name on the back. 
Thank you for your support.

Kind regards 


